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Dear legislators, 
     Thank you for your service. I think climate change is an emergency threatening our quality of life and perhaps
our very lives.
  I urge you to pass a strong climate change bill  to bring us to carbon neutral and mandidate improvement in auto
emissions and minimum MPG on new automobiles  It would be good to include funds to educate the public in the
ways we can help as individuals.  I feel this is key to making changes.
 As a citizen, I am willing to do whatever it takes to turn this disaster around. 

 Thank you Skye Sugar
 177 Westwood St

        Ashland or.
Sent from my iPad


